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Neighbor 

Valley Road 

Warrington, PA 18974 

Dear Neighbor, 

As part of our commitment to being a good corporate neighbor we want to update everyone on 
our successes in the last year and our plans for the new year. 

If you are new to the neighborhood you may not be aware of our company and our products. 
We are a boutique chemical company specializing in highly pure, highly technical compounds 
and blends sold to major corporations worldwide. Polysciences gets is name by being able to 
manufacture many different types of chemicals for many sciences. All of our products are made 
in small batch sizes under the supervision of degreed chemists. We have been certified as an 
ISO Quality Manufacturing site for medical devices and general chemicals. A more detailed 
description of our company can be found on our website are www.polysciences.com. 

1-800-523-2575 
FAX 1-800-343-3291 

In the past year we have upgraded a large portion of our warehouse at 424 Valley Road. Our 
upgrade was designed to improve the safety of the storage area. We installed a foam fire 
suppression system that works in conjunction with our existing sprinkler system to drastically 
improve our ability to contain fires. This is the second such warehouse we have converted to the 
system and we are still the only facility in the Township that has this level of protection. 

Due to the unique nature of our business we have been audited for our safety and quality 
systems more than 20 times in the last year. These include annual government inspections 
which confirm our continued compliance with safety and production standards. 

In the next year we will expand our commitment to Warrington as our lease for 1993 County 
Line Road has allowed us to move offices and light warehouse into that location. This 
expansion is a testament to the demand for our American made products. The expansion will 
mean that we can continue to support the area with high tech employment opportunities and low 
impact manufacturing. 

We are interested in any comments you may have as we realize that your input is unique and 
valuable for our growth in this unique neighborhood. As always if you have any questions or 
would like to visit us please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

'p.-;/dL 
Daniel A. Fannon 

Regulatory Manager 
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